
 
Annual Fall PIAA / District One Meeting at Westover Golf Club 

September 11, 2019 - 9:30AM 
 
Rodney Stone, Executive Secretary, called the meeting to order @ 9:30AM. 
 
Rodney Stone, District One Welcomed Principals, Athletic Directors and Guests 

 Mr. Stone presented the PIAA District One Operational Update 
 2018-2019 Sportsmanship Awards were presented to schools  

 
Congratulations to all of the schools, student-athletes, coaches and Administrators. 
 
Bicentennial Athletic League MS  Jenkintown Middle School 
Bicentennial Athletic League   Church Farm School 
Bicentennial Athletic League   Dock Mennonite Academy 
Bicentennial Athletic League   Phil-Mont Christian Academy 
Suburban One     William Tennent High School 
Suburban One     Quakertown High school 
Suburban One     Upper Moreland High School 
Athletic Assoc of the Catholic Academies Villa Maria Academy 
Pioneer MS Athletic Conference  Arcola Intermediate School 
Pioneer MS Athletic Conference  Pottsgrove Middle School 
Pioneer Athletic Conference    Pottsgrove High School 
Pioneer Athletic Conference   Owen J Roberts High School 
Ches-Mont MS Athletic League  Fred S Engle Middle School 
Ches-Mont Athletic League   West Chester Henderson HS  
Ches-Mont Athletic League   Oxford High School 
Del-Val MS Athletic Association  Penn Wood Middle School 
Del-Val Athletic Association   Interboro High School 
Central MS Athletic League   ET Richardson Middle School 
Central Athletic League   Upper Darby High School   
  
 
Dr. Michael Barber, District One Chairperson 
  

 Introduced the members of the PIAA District One Committee and presented 
additional updates regarding the status and direction of District One 

 
 
 
 
 



Katie McCallum, a student at Mount St. Joseph Academy    
 

 Made a presentation to the Principals and Athletic Directors detailing the positive 
experiences she gained from attending the National Leadership Summit in 
Indianapolis, IN this July. 

 Student applications for the 2020 NFHS Summit will be posted on the PIAA 
website after the New Year.  Schools are encouraged to promote the NFHS 
Leadership Summit and have students apply. 

 
Dr. Robert Lombardi, PIAA Executive Director and Melissa Mertz, PIAA Associate  
Executive Director  

 Presented updates to the PIAA Constitution, By-Laws, and Rules and 
Regulations.  The PIAA talking points and agenda items from the meeting will be 
included in the minutes. 

o Transfer Rule changes and updates were discussed. 
o Mrs. Mertz reviewed the PIAA website along with the eligibility list 

requirements and process. 
 Schools will required to enter their enrollment numbers  

 
 
 
Sean Kelly, District One Assistant Executive Secretary 

 Presented the following PIAA District One information items; 
o Score Reporting website/Power Rankings – please make sure schedules 

are accurate and scores are being reported 
o PIAA Transfer Forms – Interview Students and Parents/Fill out forms 

properly.  Please make sure all forms are signed before submission. 
 
All interested persons were invited to stay for the September District Committee  
Meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:00AM. 


